

'Science Gateway primer' Virtual Team

Meeting	Cisco WebEx Conference
Date & Time	Thursday 6 September 2012, 10:00 CEST / Call ended 10:35 CEST
Host	EGI.eu / Amsterdam, Netherlands

PARTICIPANTS	2
AGENDA	2
NOTES	3
MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING	3
REVIEW TASKS	3
NEXT MEETING	3
ANY OTHER BUSINESS	4
POST MORTEM	4

Participants

Name and Surname	Abbreviation	Community/Organisation
Robert Lovas	RL	NGI_HU NIL, MTA SZTAKI
Peter Kacsuk	PK	MTA SZTAKI, SCI-BUS,
Nuno Ferreira	NF	EGI.eu, UCST
Elisa Cauh�e Mart�ın	EM	University of Zaragoza
David O'Callaghan	DC	NGI_IE - NIL
Petar Jovanovic	PJ	NGI_RS - NIL deputy, IPB
Shayan Shahand	SS	Academisch Medisch Centrum, LSGC VRC
Silvia D. Olabarriaga	SO	AMC, LSGC, SCI-BUS

Agenda

1. Acceptance/amendment of minutes from previous meeting
https://wiki.egi.eu/wiki/VT_Science_Gateway_Primer/meetings
2. Review tasks by task leaders
 - new chapter leaders
 - contributions circulated on the email lists
3. Discussion on new contributions/comments
4. EGI TF participation
 - confirmation
 - abstracts
5. Schedule of next meetings before the EGI-TF
6. Any other business

Notes

Minutes from previous meeting

“[PK] AMC should contribute to Chapter 5 and 7.” is removed from the 6th VT meeting minutes.

Review tasks

Discussion on new proposals/comments

[PK] Not too big progress except for the 4 versions from [PK] that have been sent on the email list.

[RL] We still need chapter leaders.

[PK] I will take Chapter 8.

EGI TF participation

[NF] No confirmation from Riccardo Graciani but it is not a big problem since the discussion might be longer at the end of the 2nd session.

[RL] We have final titles for the talks.

[NF] Some abstracts still need for the indico site (used heavily by the TF participants), please send to them to [NF]. Very likely the VT participants will focus on their own presentations and not writing the primer doc, itself.

[RL] These presentations can serve as good base for the primer doc as well.

[PK] Please send the planned presentation to mailing list before the next VT meeting.

[OS] What are about the questions for the discussion?

[RL] On-the-fly questions from the audience during the presentations plus some pre-defined questions by [RL].

[NF] The moderator for the panel discussion will be [RL].

Next meeting

To be decided in the following doodle poll with Wednesday/Thursday (12-13 September):
<http://doodle.com/ymadwant9pyzx3r9>

Please complete the poll by the end of business day on the 7th September 2012.

WebEx meeting details will be sent afterwards.

Any other business

[PK] Can we publish the ToC before the EGI-TF?

[NF] Yes.

[PK] Only after cleaning it, and we would need blog/feedback facilities on the website.

[NF] Blog/ mailing lists will be managed by **[NF]**.

[PK] The first version of primer doc is going to be formatted by Tibor Gottdank, will be available as soon as possible.

Post mortem

Nothing.